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From: Anne Brelsford 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 3:06 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

My name is Anne. I am concerned that the very extensive proposals for a new stadium in Hobart are quite excessive to 
the needs of Tasmanians for venues for sporting or other events, and that the whole proposal has arisen in response to 
pressure from AFL sources. I am concerned that the Premier has committed Tasmanians to a major contractual and 
economic burden without actually consulting with Tasmanians beforehand. I am concerned that the processes around 
making this proposal a matter of "State Significance" will mean that appropriate guidelines and checkpoints will be 
rushed and ignored. I am concerned that any evaluation of the proposal needs to be independent and transparent to 
avoid political interference. I therefore support the "Our-Place-Hobart" submission. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Anne Brelsford 
 




